
Could you please hold or cancel the 6 story condominium plan in 40 Ave NW 

from 49 St to 53 St ? 

Could you please keep our beautiful Santa village made by our beautiful grand fathers and mothers of 

Calgarian for our future children? And specially the 6 story condominiums which are from 49 Street to 53 

street in 40 Avenue NW destroy terribly our Santa village. Therefor, could you please hold or cancel this 
plan to evaluate exactly on the art value of this Santa village made by grand proud parents of 
Calgarian? 

As you know, the people of great country live in the beautifully designed village, community, 

and city to get more beautiful compassion, passion, inspire, motivation, creative ideas, 

pleasure, happiness, proud, the strongest spirit power and to make the strongest and great 

country for all people. 

We can not enjoy beautiful sunlight many hours everyday and we can not see permanently 

beautiful sky of south side if the huge 6 story condominium will be built at the south side of our 

back yard in our house and across of our back lane. CITY OF CALGARY 
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I think our village is one of the most beautiful villages in Calgary. 

I think it's a Santa village of art that Calgary's grandparents had put their heart and soul into to 

show the splendid beauty of their grandparents to the future children of Calgary.,_ 

If possible, I suggest that you, dear councilors, experience living in our little Santa village. 

A heartfelt thank you to the Calgary Grandmas and Grandpas for creating such a beautiful Santa 

Village. 

And I would also like to express my sincere gratitude to the city hall people who have 

maintained this Santa Village so beautifully over the years. 

I hope that dear councilors are making the beautiful and great decisions for our future children 

of Calgary so the future Calgarians will have thankful mind for your great job today. 

I would like to thank you very much for your time and warm considerations. 

Note) I email my detail document to publicsubmissions@calgary.ca. 

please find my detail document. 

The email subject is "Could you please hold or cancel this plan of 6 story condominiums from 49 

St to 53 St on the 40 Ave NW to evaluate exactly on the art value of this Santa village?" 
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